
Bremen Area Chamber of Commerce 
Minutes of the December 18, 2023 meeting 

Thirteen members of the Bremen Area Chamber of Commerce gathered at 
Bremen Elementary School for the 10:00 a.m. performance of Christmas music 
by the FUHS Assembly Singers.  Following the program, lunches prepared by 
the school staff for the chamber were enjoyed; thanks to Chad Belville for 
covering them!  There was no business meeting.


Respectfully submitted,


Sue Schmitz, secretary


